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QUESTIONS – ANSWERS- CLARIFICATIONS 
 

BEAR CREEK AND PIXLEY SLOUGH BICYCLE AND  
PEDESTRIAN PATH 

CITY PROJECT NO. WT17002/FEDERAL PROJECT NO. CML-5008(175) 
DEADLINE FOR QUESTIONS: MARCH 10, 2022 

 
 

1. Question: Are cross sections available for this project?  
Answer: No, only what is provided on plans. 
 

2. Question: Plan Sheet DU-1 and DU-2 call out a Type 2 Drain Inlet and Bid 
Item calls out a Type 1 Curb Inlet Catch Basin.  Please clarify.  

Answer: Plans should refer to Type 1 Curb Inlet.  A Letter of Clarification 
(LOC) will be issued. 

 
3. Question: Clarify type of existing maintenance hole that needs to be adjusted 

as part of Bid Item No. 40.    
Answer: Existing storm drain maintenance hole should be per City of 

Stockton Standard Plans.  Please refer to plan sheet DD-1, Detail 2 
for information. 


